
November 2024 Newsletter

The Care Home with a Heart



Dear Family & Friends,

Well, another month has gone by and November will be knocking at the
door. The fall weather blessed us with a few extra weeks of pleasant
seasonal conditions, giving us plenty of time get our planters cleaned out
and put away until spring.

Just a quick reminder on November 2nd , we will hosting our 2nd Annual
Christmas Craft Sale. We hope to see you there. This year, the residents
have been busy crafting and they will have their own table. Please come
out and support them. It’s always a happy time when we all the venders
set up and they get to see all the goodies available.

In November we will be having two Remembrance Day Services to pay
respect to those who served our country. The first service will held on
November 8th, with Pastor Rick Martin @2p.m. and on November 15th,
Fr. Vu (Jerry & The Holy Spirit) @3p.m. Everyone is welcome to attend.
Each year the list of veterans diminishes, but we are honored to have 2
veterans at GSV, Frank Brothwell and Ian “Ross” Ingroville. Both are
residents of House 5.





Frank Brothwell Ian “Ross” Ingroville



Goodbye to Evelyn Goertzen and Rose Cartier. You will both be missed
by those who live here and work here. May the sun forever shine on you.
You will both be truly missed.

Welcome to GSV Eleanor George. We hope you enjoy your new home.

Anyone wishing to purchase Progressive Bingo cards, please ask Geri or
Luda.

Reminders:

Please let staff know when you are taking a resident from the building,
please sign out in the logbook located at the front door. Doors will be
locked early, for the safety of residents and staff. Please ring the
doorbell or call 306-922-1202 to be let in. If anyone wishes to be put on
the email list, please message us - recreation@goodshepherdvilla.ca and
you will receive the GSV Monthly Calendar and Newsletter and any
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emergency updates. Anyone wishing to get library or audio books from
the library, please let recreation know and they will get you set up.

Upcoming November Birthdays & Anniversaries

Nov 4th Ethel Duffield

Nov 20th Sylvia Schimdt

Nov 29th Lena Mazurkewich

Nov 30th Linda Tyson

Happy Anniversary, November 9th to Caroline & Bill Banks and
Merilyn & Arnold James. May you all enjoy many more years
together! November birthday celebration will be held on Nov. 22.
Entertainment by The Mama’s. Everyone is welcome to attend!


